B C P BAMBOO
CAPITAL PARTNERS

Geneva, March 11 2019

H.E. Anténio Guterres
Secretary General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017
USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

Iam pleased to restate our commitment to the ten principles of the Global Compact on human rights,
labour, environment and anti-corruption. Our ultimate objective as impact investors is to deliver
positive social and financial return. We are committed to investing our client’s assets responsibly, and
supporting our investees improve their impact.

It is also my pleasure to share with you that we have launched in 2018 a partnership with the United
Nations Capital Development Fund (UNCDF) to establish an investment vehicle that will support the
UN Sustainable Development Goals in the world’s Least Developed Countries. This pioneering
investment vehicle aims to attract concessional and commercial growth finance to UNCDF’s pipeline
of small and medium sized enterprises, financial service providers, and local infrastructure projects.
For more information, kindly see press release here http://www.bamboocp.com/wp-
content/uploads/181212-UNCDF-EINAL.pdf

Another exciting development for us during 2018, has been the launch, together with IFAD and with
seed funding from the European Union, of the ABC Fund aimed to provide loans to owners of rural,
agricultural SMEs in Sub Saharan Africa. Should you wish to learn more, please follow this link
http://www.bamboocp.com/wp-content/uploads/lFAD-announcement,pdf

Finally, please find the link http://www.bamboocp.com/about/impact/ to our annual Impact Report
which details the progress done in achieving impact and promoting better ESG practices at our
company and through our investees.

Sincerely yours,

Jean Philippe de Schrevel
Founder and Managing Partner
Bamboo Capital Partners
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